
LOWE’S WONG JUNIOR SCHOOL 
3B & 3F SWIMMING 

Thursday 9th May to 25th July 2024 - Calverton Leisure Centre 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Pupils in 3B 
 

Your child’s class will start swimming lessons on Thursday 9th May and will continue weekly until Thursday 25th July.  

As you may be aware, Southwell Leisure Centre, where the lessons would usually take place, is out of action for 

the foreseeable future. However, we have been fortunate in being offered an alternative provision at Calverton 

Leisure Centre. The sessions are 45 minutes long and will take place in the morning – please see the schedule 

below: 
 

3B Leave school via coach at 9:40am, return by 11.35am 

3b will have their snack straight after swimming while we are still at the pool so please send your 

child with a snack as we will not be back in time for tuckshop. 
   

3F Leave school via coach at 10.25am, return by 12.20pm 

As we will have an early break at 10.10am, please can the children bring their own snack as there 

won’t be tuckshop. 
   

3B will continue to wear their P.E. kits on their usual P.E. days (Monday and Thursday). Although swimming will now 

become our main P.E. activity, we will practise athletics and sport’s Day activities when possible so P.E. kit will still 

be required.  
 

Each class needs to take two parent volunteer helpers to these sessions.  If you are willing to help, please can you 

complete the reply slip below confirming any preferred dates.  Your class teacher will be in touch to confirm 

helpers in the coming days.   
 

Clothing 

It is important that the correct swimming costumes are worn, eg a one-piece swimming costume or tight-fitting 

trunks, no beach shorts for boys.  Also, no jewellery, including earrings which must be removed please.  Full 

details can be found on our website:  https://www.lwj.org.uk/useful-forms 
 

Travel 

We will be travelling by coach for our lessons this term. 
 

Goggles 

Children are allowed to wear goggles, but only if parents have given permission via the attached letter.  Please 

return this to your class teacher before the first session if you would like your child to wear googles.  Please be 

aware we are not able to re-adjust goggles etc, so if your child is planning to wear them, they must be able to 

put them on themselves. 
 

If you have any questions, please do contact me or the office.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bell  

3B Class Teacher 

 

 

  

Please only return this slip if you are offering your help with your child’s class 

 

LOWE’S WONG JUNIOR SCHOOL 

Thursday 9th May to 25th July 2024   

 

Child’s Name:   ……………………...…………………….…………              Class:        3B 

 

• I do / do not hold a current DBS for Lowe’s Wong Junior School  (please delete as appropriate) 

 

• Dates I am NOT available:  …………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Printed: ……………………………………………………..  Signed:  ………………………………………………. 

       Parent/Carer 


